For Texas Fiscal Years 2006-2007, only state travelers who intend to confer on legislative or appropriations issues with U.S. Congress/the Federal Government, Staff or Officials, should submit travel information (trips to Washington DC or an area directly surrounding Washington DC, including Virginia and Maryland) to Office of State-Federal Relations (OSFR).  If you are traveling *on state appropriated funds” you must fill out a “Report of State Agency Travel to Washington DC”.  This form is found at http://www.osfr.state.tx.us/travelform.asp and on the Links page of this website.  A printout of this form is required with your supporting documentation when you submit your voucher to the travel office.
